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Dear parents and carers, 

This year our theme is ‘Africa- The Lion King’. 

We have started making a giant Lion to head our procession at Lafrowda and 

hand-held Flying Parrots and banners as all children who take part will have 

an image to hold.  

Last week an Invitation to join us at Lafrowda was sent out; we hope that as 

many families as possible will be able to come along this year, my last time.  

Please return the slip at the bottom of this letter by Tuesday 10th July as 

Amanda, our Lafrowda artist, will return next week and we’d like to ensure 

that all who take part have an image to hold. 

We receive many positive comments about Lafrowda Day from both those 

who take part in the festival and members of the wider community who see 

our school taking part. It is undeniably a wonderful opportunity to showcase 

what our school has to offer so please come along and join us. 

Next week a letter will be sent home outlining some whole school homework 

which will link with Lafrowda Day. 

 

 

Year 3 and 4 returned yesterday from their camp having 
enjoyed an action packed time. They were all extremely well 
behaved and many members of the public commented on 
how impressed they were with their behaviour and attitude. 
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As well as making the most of the swimming pool and beach 
they also enjoyed a busy day at Flambards on Wednesday. 
The school’s residential experiences provide a great 
opportunity to experience learning outside of the classroom 
and it is great to see the children coming together to support 
one another, forming strong bonds and making such happy 
memories. 
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Yesterday Y1-2 spent a wonderful day at Eden where they took part in 

workshops as well as exploring the many different areas. Then it was back 

to St Ives Bay Holiday Village for fun and games before their one night 

camp.  

Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last 
food orders 8.40am 

Monday- No Athletics or Construction Club today due to Sports Day 
Tuesday- Gardening Club until 4.15pm  
Wednesday-Maths Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, No Cricket Club (Y3-6) due to camp 
Thursday-Crochet Club (Y3-6) Rounders Club (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 

 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session 
until 5.30pm £4.00 
 Weather Permitting- Outside Play is encouraged every day 
 
WANTED- for our fundraising stall at the Summer Fete: Toys, 
Puzzles, Books, good condition Bric-a-Brac plus any items suitable 
for the Lucky Dip. Thank you. 
 
Scillies Slideshow: TUESDAY 10th JULY 2.30pm in school hall 
Come along to share Y5-6 memories of this year’s camp 
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7-9pm 

Fancy Dress optional but recommended so you don’t feel 

left out of the fun and frolics: either Hawaiian or 70s dress 

Lots of 70s beats at the request of staff members  

who will also be leaving at the end of term  

  Please bring your own refreshments/nibbles 

Admission £3 adults, £2 children, Family Ticket £10 

 

Families/ Accompanied Children only please   
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News

 

St Buryan Academy Choir  

Songs for Summertime 

Friday 13th July at 2.15-3pm 

in school hall 

Admission free           Everyone Welcome             

 


